
LCUCC MINUTES 
Date and Location:  The Spouting Horn in Depoe Bay.  Wednesday January 16th, 2013 
 
Attendance: 
Dan Dooley   ODOT 
Ken Lamb   ODOT 
Lynn Detering   ODOT 
Gary Vick   Pioneer Telephone 
Josh Lee    Pacific Power 
Alan Lee   NW Natural 
Mike Iverson   WW Const. 
John Alfano   City of Waldport 
 
Treasures Report:  We have a balance of $543.61.  We paid $81.00 for stamps and 
deposited a check into our acct.  We will be getting $1,000 from the OUCC. 
 
Damages:  We are nearing the point of sending out an APB for Mr. Pete. 
 
Standards Report:  We have minimal standards, but Gary gave an outstanding report.  
The white-colored manual is still the current version. 
 
Old Business:  The dues are ready for mailing.  Dan will bring the rest of his stock of the 
tidebooks to Pam at the CLPUD.  Last year, the Waldport KOA got half of our 3000 
tidebook allotment.  All of these were distributed and they want more for this year.  We 
will wait for more dues to come in before we buy more tidebooks. 
 
States Report:  No Report.  Last month there was a quarterly OUCC and OUNC meeting 
in Grand Ronde that was well-represented by the local chapters. 
 
New Business:   We need to confirm date and price of our annual dinner with the 
Spouting Horn (I believe we did confirm this after the meeting, but next month’s minutes 
should reflect this info).  It will still be on a spring Friday, that much we do know. 
 
 Since I am not allowed to use my personal vehicle to bring over flowers from the valley, 
we will try to find somewhere on the coast that will supply them.  Alan and/or Josh (the 
infamous Lees) will check in with the Lincoln City BiMart to see if that store can supply 
our hanging baskets.  That was a smart recommendation; and let’s hope it works out. 
 
Projects:  No Report. 
 
Next Meeting:  Wednesday February 20th, 2012 at Izzy’s in Newport.  C U There! 
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